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The votes are in….and we are proud to announce that the 

following Year 6 children have been selected to be this year’s 

house captains: 

 

Manders: Florence and Jozef 

Wulfrunians: Freya and Mumin 

Wanderers: Dylan L and Frankie 

Sunbeams: Connor and Lily-Rose 

 

Well done to the 8 children who will be leading our four house teams throughout this 

year. 

Our first ever Chatty Parkers is here! And our first question 

that we would love our families to discuss at home is: 

 

“What do you want to be when you grow up?” 

 

 

Information from Miss Alexander: 

Music School Registrations:  

Please could parents of all children who have lessons with Wolverhampton Music Service 

complete the online registration form as this will enable your child to bring home their 

instrument. www.wolverhamptonmusicservice.org.uk 

 

Practise Club:  

Every Wednesday lunchtime, Miss Alexander will be available in the music room to 

support children who need some help with their weekly practise. Please bring your 

instrument and music along if you need some help.  

Chatty Parkers  

Meet our new house captains 

Music update 

https://wolverhamptonmusicservice.org.uk/


 

We have been enjoying our first enrichment week of the year at East Park and have also 

taken part in a ‘Happiness project’ - here are a selection of photos sharing special 

moments from throughout this week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have launched our new East Park Academy Twitter 

account—we will be updating this page regularly with 

photographs and news so please sign up and follow us at: 

 

                    @EastParkAcademy 
 

We would love to see families liking, commenting and retweeting 

our posts. At the time of writing this newsletter we have just 4 

followers—let’s see how many we have this time next week! 

 
 

Advance notice that our first Parents evening of the year will 

be taking place on Thursday 13th October—look out for 

information via Bromcom on how to book a place for a                     

face-to-face session with your child’s class teacher. 

 

Oracy week and Happiness project 

Our New Twitter account 

Save the date! 

Year 6 and Year 3 reading buddies  

Our East Park Happiness gurus attending 

a special day at Manor Primary School 


